NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In compliance with ACA 25-15-204, the Arkansas State Board of Dental Examiners gives notice
that it will conduct a public hearing at 8:30 a.m. on the 10™ September, 2010 at the offices of the
Arkansas State Board of Dental Examiners, Main Street Mall, 6" and Main, Little Rock,
Arkansas 72201. The public hearing will involve an Amendment to Article XV involving the
number of hours of Continuing Education in Infection Control required of dentists, dental
hygienists, and registered dental assistants.

All individuals desiring to attend said hearing may do so. All individuals desiring to address the
Board should contact Ms. Donna Cobb, the Executive Director of the Arkansas State Board of
Dental Examiners, (501) 682-2085. Individuals desiring a copy of the proposed amendment to
Article XV, as referred to herein, may contact Donna Cobb, the Executive Director, at the above
number.



